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 Roadway                

Improvements                

Project 

 

A1A from Oakland 

Park Boulevard to  

Flamingo Drive 

 

Construction begins      

May 7, 2012 

Construction 

Open House 
 

May 3, 2012                              

6 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

 

Fort Lauderdale             

Community Center (3351 

NE 33rd Avenue, Fort 

Lauderdale) 
 

Open house meetings are 

an opportunity for                 

residents and businesses to 

ask questions  and discuss 

concerns about roadway 

improvements with the  

project team.  

For information, questions or 

concerns please contact : 
 

Public Information Officer                 

Miranda Iglesias 

Email: miglesias@corradino.com 

(954) 940-7585 / (954) 218-2955 
 

 

 

Project staff:  
 

Hew Humes, E.I. 

FDOT Project Manager 

 

Sara J Duffoo, P.E. LEED AP 

Target Engineering Group, Inc. 

 

James Hughes, PE 

FDOT Design Project Manager 

 
 

Project Field Office 

Target Engineering Group, Inc. 

500 SE 15th Street, Suite 106 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 

 



 

 

Contractor Information 

Weekly Asphalt Paving Corp. 

20701 Stirling Road 

Pembroke Pines,              
Florida 33332 

Phone: (954) 680-8005 

SUPERVISOR: Jorge Perez 

This project is coordinated to                 

minimize impacts to ongoing                  

construction projects along the              

corridor and to emergency response 

agencies. 

Construction Cost  

Construction Schedule  
Construction is anticipated to start  

May 7, 2012 and is expected to be 

complete by December 2012. 

The total cost of the A1A between 

Oakland Park Boulevard and                

Flamingo Avenue  is $2.1 million. 

 

 

Project Scope 

 Removing old asphalt  

 Repaving A1A 

 Adding new bike lanes in both                

directions  

 Adding curb and gutter  

 Installing ADA ramps at                   

intersections 

 Extending left turn lanes 

 Adding video detection system 

on traffic signals 

 Installing mast arm at                   

signalized intersections 

 Minor landscaping from 32nd 

Street to Flamingo Drive 
(Contractor is responsible for one 

year of  landscape maintenance  

after project completion. City of 

Fort Lauderdale will then be                     

responsible for maintenance.) 

 

 
Public participation is solicited without 

regard to race, color, national origin, 

age, sex,  religion, disability or family 

status.  

 

If you need special accommodations                 

under the Americans with Disabilities 

Act or require translation services (free 

of charge) please contact  Miranda                

Iglesias at least seven days prior to the 

meeting by phone at 954-218-2955 or 

email at miglesias@corradino.com 


